
Bedford Street Surgery & Furzton Medical Centre

Have Your Say!

Your Patient Participation Group is Listening

The Patient Participation Group meets on a regular basis in the surgery to help it work as well as it can for the benefit of patients, 

doctors and staff.

No medical or patient information is shared or discussed.

Why should I join?

Your experiences matter. You can bring different ideas to help us treat patients better and improve what we do.

Patients are Welcome

We welcome patients from all ages and backgrounds including people from non-British ethnic groups. 

If you are interested in joining the PPG simply visit: 

www.bedfordstreetsurgery.co.uk and click on: Practice Information and Scroll down to: Patient Participation Group to 

register.    

Or speak with a member of our reception team.     

Come on in and join us!

http://www.bedfordstreetsurgery.co.uk/
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